
 

TRAVEL ADVISORY FOR HAITI 

 

The security situation in Haiti has deteriorated, with reports of violent crime such 

as armed robbery and increased risk at night and in isolated areas. 

Indian Nationals are advised to avoid all non-essential travel to Haiti for the 

present. In case of those undertaking essential/emergency travels, may contact our 

Embassy in Havana (concurrently accredited to Haiti) for any assistance. The 

helplines numbers of Indian Embassy in Havana are available on the Mission’s 

website. 
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